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WOW! - The third quarter ends this Thursday,
April 4™. Report cards will be sent home with
the students on Tuesday, April 9. Awards
ceremony will be held on Wednesday, April
10,

Kindergarten registration will be held on
Monday, April 8", from 3:00 p.m. — 4:15 p.m.
Parents/guardians will do paperwork while the
future Ramsay Rams visit the classroom and
meet Mrs. Kelly. Please pass this information
on to anyone you know that has a child ready to
start kindergarten. If they have questions,
please have them call Mrs. Butori @ 406-723-
3656.

It is Ramsay School’s policy that you must show
proof of residency for your child to attend
school at Ramsay. Attached is the form you
need to fill out and return with an item listed to
prove your residence. Only one per family is
needed. Form and proof of residency are due
back to the office by Monday, April 15™. This is
our way of knowing who is returning for the
2024/25 school year.

Out of district registration for Ramsay School is
April 15" — June 5™. Current out of district
students enrolled at Ramsay will have letters
and applications mailed to them on April 11t
with return dates being April 15t — June 3,

Partners In Education Raffle!! Thank you to
everyone for selling and buying tickets.

School Top Sellers:

1** Place: Colson Wright
2" Place: Ellie Ueland
3" Place: Laci Drews

Top Seller by Class:
K — Colson Wright
1°* — Ellie Ueland
2" — Ally Hintz

4" — JayD Tinsley
5% — Charlee Bogert
6" — Lane Hintz

7" - Colson Huerta
8" — Howard Huff

Top Selling Class: 1% grade

Raffle Ticket Winners:

1** Place: Morgan Ellingson
2" Place: Jason Bell
3" Place: Jackie Hardy




Attached is a copy of the discipline policy
regarding cell phones, this includes Smart
watches. They are to be powered off from the
time a student gets on the bus or arrives at
school until they are picked up or unload from
the bus. A lot of texting to and from parents is
being done on the watches as well as students
playing games. Thank you for looking over the
policy.

Students in 6™ — 8" competed in an Irish Essay
Competition in February. Winners were:

Local Level:

Honorable Mention: Lilie Brown, Grace Lyden

3" place: Sean Callarman

2" place: Gabe Cranney

1% place: Sean Callarman

Their essays then went on to state competition
and we haven’t heard the results.

On March 12 the following students competed
in the Academic Olympics in Bozeman:

6" grade: Tess Breitmeyer, Abby Dahl, Luke
Gundersen, Paisley Jaksha, Brielle Matteson,
Kohlter Pennell, & Hank Scherbel.

7' grade: Marcus Balan, Gabe Cranney, Grace
Lyden, Drew Pyrah, & Abi Shope.

8" grade: Hank Gundersen, & Howard Huff.

Thank you, students, for representing Ramsay
School.

Results from the school Science Fair held on
March 7t are:

6" grade:

1* place: Neveah Gramm, Paisley Jaksha, Sara
McGee

2" place: Brielle Mattson, Gage Taylor

3" place: Lane Hintz, Hank Scherbel

7™ Grade:

1* place: Abi Shope, Rylee Wagner

2" place: Marcus Balan, Gabe Crammey, Crace
Lyden

3" place: Gabe Gramm

8 Grade:

1% place: Seth Marras

2" place: Hank Gundersen

3" place: Aden Mathews, Keller Priz

Congratulations to the place winner, and good
job to all who participated in the Science Fair!

Students who placed first may attended the
State Science Fair in Missoula, April 4. Neveah
Gramm, Paisley Jaksha, Sara McGee, Abi Shope,
& Rylee Wagner have chosen to participate at
state. Good Luck!

City-wide track meet for 4™ — 6'" graders will be
held May 8%. Sign-ups were sent home last
week, and practice begins tonight after school.

Participants for 5" grade girls’ basketball this
year were: Timber Biggers, Charlee Bogert,
Sienna Burnett, Hazel Butori, Kinsley Coyne,
Breece Garrett, Bria Lyden, & Harper Rees.
Thank you, girls, for a great showing of your
Ramsay Ram spirit!! Thank you also to Mr.
Blubaugh for coaching!!

Participants for 6'" grade girls’ basketball this
season were: Tess Breitmeyer, Paisley Condon,
Neveah Gramm, Rayleigh Ketelsen, Brielle
Matteson, Sara McGee, & Cosette Smith. Great
job on showing your Ramsay spirit this season.
Thank you also to Mike McGee for coaching!!

Spring Testing: Ramsay School will begin
Smarter Balance Testing for 3 — 8" grade on
April 3. AIMS WEB Benchmark testing for all
students will begin the week of May 6.

The Ramsay Archery program which is part of
our physical education program for 5t — gth
grades will begin later this month. Each year



5" and 7'" grade students will participate. Mr.
Blubaugh will be the instructor.

Ramsay P.L.E. will be holding Earth Day Cleaning
with the Ramsay School students on Monday,
April 22™, Please have the students dress
appropriately for outdoor cleaning of the
playground, park and village.

On April 25'™, students in K, 1%, and 2™ will have
hearing testing and K, 1%, 2", 5% and 7', plus
new students to our school, will have hearing
and vision testing done by the Butte Silver Bow
Health Department nurse and the Butte Lions.
Permission forms for parents to sign and return
will be sent home later this month.

The state of Montana is preparing to issue their
summer food benefits programs. Summer EBT
is for students who are eligible to receive free
and reduced-priced meals through the National
School Lunch Program and School Breakfast
Program. The summer EBT program provides
grocery-buying benefits to families with school-
aged children when schools are closed for the
summer. Beginning in summer 2024, families
can receive $40 per eligible child during the
summer months of June, July, and August.
Families that are not currently receiving free or
reduced-price meal benefits but want to
participate in Summer EBT should complete an
application and return it to the school for
eligibility determination.

Ramsay Partner’s in Education will meet April
4th at 7 p.m.

The school board meeting will be April 10t at
5:30 p.m.

HappySpring!

\V
Mr. Chris Kellogg
R: Respect self, others, and environment

A: Act responsible

M: Make safe choices

S: Speak kindly




